INTER-AMERICAN TROPICAL TUNA COMMISSION
SCIENTIFIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE

15™ MEETING

La Jolla, California (USA)
10-14 June 2024

DOCUMENT SAC-15 INF-A(o)

2023 ANNUAL SCIENTIFIC OBSERVER REPORT FOR BELIZE
LONGLINE FISHERY IN THE ANTIGUA CONVENTION AREA




Dear IATTC,
Greetings from Belize!

Regarding the IATTC reporting requirements for 2024, please kindly find the below
report.

Reporting Resolution | Belize’s Response

requirements

Scientific Observers on Long Line C-19-08 Belize did not have any
fishing vessels operating in
the IATTC region in 2023.
No information to report.

Your kind acknowledgment of receipt of this email will be greatly appreciated. Thank
you.

With kindest regards,

(Ms.) Delice S. Pinkard
Compliance and Enforcement Manager
+5012234018,+501 223 21

- delice. pinkard @bhsfu. govbz
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This email message and theinformation contained herein are confidential to the addressee and may be
subject to professicnal privilege. Mo other person may dace any reliance on this email norits contents,
nor copy or distribute it to any other person or useits contents in anyunanthorised manner without the
express permission of the sender. If you are not the addressee. intended redpient, emplovee or agent
responsible for delivering this message to the addressee or intended redpient, please delete it and notify
the sender as soon as possible.




	INTER-AMERICAN TROPICAL TUNA COMMISSION
	scientific advisory committee
	15th MEETING
	DOCUMENT SAC-15 INF-A(o)

